
 
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

September 5, 2025 

Re: California Jobs First Catalyst Fund RFP #DO250409 

 

Dear Proposers, 

Thank you for your proposals and for your patience. Our legal counsel is 
currently reviewing materials related to the California Jobs First Catalyst RFP 
to ensure full compliance with district and state requirements. 

We will notify all proposers simultaneously with next steps as soon as the 
review is complete. In the meantime, please direct any questions to 
purchasing@kccd.edu.  

Thank you again for your interest in partnering with Kern Community College 
District on behalf of Kern Coalition. 
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